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SUMMARY 

 

The progress report on the resolution of outstanding issues requested for the March 8, 
2010 meeting of the Planning and Growth Management Committee will be submitted in 
time for the Supplementary Agenda closing.  

Financial Impact  

There are no financial impacts associated with this report.  

 

DECISION HISTORY  

The Planning and Growth Management Committee, at its meeting held on February 11, 
2010, adopted ten recommendations with respect to Item 35.1, Further Report on the New 
Draft Zoning By-law, including the following:  

Requested the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning, to provide a 
progress report on the resolution of outstanding issues to the March 8, 2010 
meeting of the Planning and Growth Management Committee.  

ISSUE BACKGROUND  

The new Zoning By-law Project is about creating a single zoning by-law for the City. The 
first draft of the new zoning by-law was released to the public in May 2009 via the City’s 
website. Open houses have been held and several Ward specific meetings were attended 
by staff to hear and address concerns with the proposed draft zoning by-law. A report on 
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the results of the consultation was before the Committee at its meeting held on November 
4, 2009. A further report addressing the public comments received by the Committee was 
prepared for the February 11, 2010 meeting.   

COMMENTS  

The report requested by the Planning and Growth Management Committee at its meeting 
held on February 11, 2010 on the progress of resolving outstanding issues related to the 
proposed new zoning bylaw will be available with the circulation of the Committee’s 
Supplementary Agenda.    

CONTACT 
Joe D’Abramo, Director (Acting) 
Zoning Bylaw and Environmental Planning 
City Planning Division 
Telephone: (416) 397-0251, Fax (416) 392-3821 
Email: jdabramo@toronto.ca

   

SIGNATURE     

_______________________________  

Gary Wright 
Chief Planner and Executive Director 
City Planning Division    
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